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NOTICE OF ADJOURNED ANNUAL MEETING 

Dear Arterro Maintenance Corporation Homeowner: 
 

We were not able to hold the Annual Meeting and Election that was scheduled for May 27, 2021, 
as we had received less than the required fifty-one percent (51%) or thirty-two (32) members 
present in person or represented by ballot.  
 

Therefore, the Annual Meeting of the Arterro membership and Board Election has been 
adjourned to June 22, 2021 at 3:30 p.m. Pursuant to the Bylaws Article IV, Section 4, the quorum 
requirement for an adjourned meeting shall be at least twenty-five percent (25%). 
 
Due to County-mandated restrictions related to COVID-19, the adjourned session is to be held 
remotely. Members may attend via ZOOM: 
 

ARTERRO MAINTENANCE CORPORATION - Adjourned Annual Meeting 
Time: JUNE 22, 2021 3:30 PM Pacific Time (US and Canada) 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2013088061?pwd=bUx0R3BROSs3UENFVTdWMXU1WmFkQT09 

 

Meeting ID: 201 308 8061 
Password: 170859 

Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kc3BVwwyQ4 
 

Ballots must be submitted in accordance with the instructions provided in the original ballot 
packet and received no later than 5:00 p.m. on the date prior to the adjourned meeting, or by 
June 21, 2021. Completed ballots may be mailed to the Inspector of Elections:  
 

Lauren K. Roll, Inspector of Elections, Arterro Maintenance Corporation  
23785 El Toro Road #143, Lake Forest, CA 92630 

......................................................................................................................................... 
Sincerely, 

At the Direction of the Board of Directors, 
Arterro Maintenance Corporation 
 

Laura Hurst Brown 
Laura Hurst Brown, CMCA® 
Community Association Manager 
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